
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Terry Fox Foundation has created an online fundraising page for our school as well as provide 
student/classroom “Terry” activities. Here are some of the ways you can support your child for this 
year’s Terry Fox event: 
Donate online at:  West St. Paul School - West St. Paul, MB | Terry Fox School Run  

• Click the link above to donate or search for our school's  
name at terryfox.org. 

• There is no minimum donation, every dollar counts! 
• Receipts are issued immediately to donors by email. 
 

Support your child’s “Try Like Terry” Challenge 
• Help your child select a goal and fun activity to support  

their fundraising efforts 
• Try one of the suggested activities online or come up  

with your own 
• Share your activity on social media and tag others to join  

  
We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox event.  This is our opportunity to “Try Like 
Terry” and go the distance for this year’s event.  Please join us to support cancer research while 
building incredible school spirit for all our students.  Thank you in advance for your support! 

Any questions, feel free to email graham.forsyth@7oaks.org  

Event details 

• Friday, October 11th classes will all gather in the gym at 1:15 p.m.  
• Following the meeting, we will be going across the street and walking/running the ‘Minnehaha-

Kenabeek-Hiawatha' loop until about 2:15pm, when students will then return to class.  
• Morning kindergartens will do their own Terry Fox walk with their teacher and a buddy class. 
• Please dress for the weather! 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/74414
https://terryfoxschoolrun.org/students/#try-like-terry



